



Our Christian

<u>Values</u>

Respect

Peace

Forgiveness

Норе

Terseverance

Love

Awards

Week Ending 15th September

Attendance

Rainbow Fish Class 100%

Punctuality

Rainbow Fish Class
Starfish Class
Jellyfish Class
Swordfish Class

Seabrook Rews

DATE: 22ND SEPTEMBER 2017

ISSUE NUMBER:3

Welcome to Rainbow Fish Class

Today Rainbow Fish Class came to their first Collective Worship with the whole school. Parents and Carers also joined us for this special worship to welcome them into our community. Year 6 led the worship with readings and prayers and presented each child with a bible to celebrate the start of their journey at Seabrook Primary School.

We wish Rainbow Fish many happy years of learning with our school family.



PE and Swimming

This year we have again been able to organise a PE session at Three Hills Sports Centre for an hour prior to the KS2 children going swimming at Hythe Pool.

Last year the children played hockey on the astro-turf pitches and this year the children will be taking part in tennis and netball sessions.

Swordfish Class thoroughly enjoyed their tennis session this week.



What's On Next Week

Monday—KS2 Choir, KS2 Tennis, KS1 Multi-Skills, KS1 ECO

Tuesday—After school club, European Languages Dress Up Day

Wednesday—Urban Saints, KS2 Football, KS2 Gardening, KS1 Computing

Thursday—KS2 Art, KS2 Multi-Sports, KS1 Singing, KS1 Art, 10am Harvest Festival

Friday—KS2 Drama

Events next week

On Tuesday when we celebrate European Languages Day the children are encouraged to come to school dressed in a European theme. They could for example wear a blue and white striped t-shirt and a beret!

For our Harvest Festival on Thursday please can children bring in dry food items (tins, packets, dried pasta etc) on the morning. All our donations will be going to the Rainbow Centre in Folkestone to support homeless people in the area.

New Staff

We would like to extend a warm welcome to two new members of staff this term.

Mrs Colley—Teaching Assistant In Swordfish Class

Miss Walsh—School Direct Student in Starfish Class



Jeans for Genes Day

Thank you very much for your support today. We have raised £100.

New School App

I hope that you have now all downloaded the new school app and are finding it helpful being able to access information such as the school website, class blogs, calendar and school dinner ordering all in one place.

If you haven't yet downloaded it please do so as we will be sending increasingly more alerts and reminders through the app.